
 
November 1, 2012 HSLI Fall Board Meeting President Elect’s Report 

 

I look forward to continuing our ongoing projects and working on new initiatives for the next two 
years. 

 

Planning for the 2013 conference is well underway.  The conference will provide excellent 
networking and continuing education opportunities for our members. 

 

HSLI Business policies will be discussed today.  These documents will be revised and posted. 

 

I plan to open discussions with both the Illinois Association of College and Research Libraries and 
the Illinois Chapter of the Special Library Association to investigate joint continuing education 
opportunities.  

 

Respectfully submitted, Stacey Knight-Davis 


